EDF SMILE CINEMA TICKET DISCOUNT – CINEWORLD
The S&SC are sharing the following information regarding the EDF SMILE offer for discounted cinema tickets at Cineworld.  
This offer is open to EDF Employees only
Smile Health & Leisure have discounted tickets for Cineworld cinemas throughout the UK on offer for you this Summer, at a fantastic discount.
What make these tickets special?
· Choose from a range of Cineworld cinemas local to you 

· You can catch the latest films in 2D or 3D 
For only £7 per adult/£5 per child [under 15 years], you will save £’s so you can buy your popcorn and drink as well!
(See separate document for details of the Independent Cinema offer.)
IMPORTANT INFORMATION
• Please check your tickets' dates to ensure you use them before they expire: no refund/exchange will be given for unused tickets. Tickets valid until 31 January 2016
• To ensure a fair distribution process you can reorder tickets, 4 weeks from your last order
• To ensure a fair distribution process, numbers will be restricted to a maximum of two adults plus children tickets per employee – See Smile Application Policy

• You can only use your tickets at Cineworld cinemas

• It is important that you read the Terms and Conditions on the back of your voucher
• Tickets cannot be re-sold or exchanged for cash
• This offer is open to EDF Energy employees plus immediate family, spouse or partner only: all members of the group using the voucher must qualify
• The cinema group have all the voucher numbers registered and have the authority to discontinue EDF Energy access to this scheme if they identify any abuse of the process
• Tickets qualify for 2D and 3D films 
How do I order tickets?
1. To book tickets, complete a Smile Online Application Form.  
2. In the "Event" section of the form state “Cineworld tickets” 
3. On your form please state how many adult and children tickets required 
4. Once your booking form has been received, your tickets(s) will be issued. This ticket must be submitted when you visit the cinema of your choice 
5. Tickets will be sold on a first come, first served basis
Offer closes Friday 27 November
See separate attachments for application form and eligibility criteria.
